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While I think it's important to consider ADA requirements and
ease of movement over sidewalks and through parking lots, I love
what Al Fresco has added to my neighbored (Los Feliz). We have
beautiful weather in LA, why not continue to take advantage of it.
I think outdoor entertainment shouldn't be a blanket banning but
rather considered on a case by case basis. I also think a lot of
neighborhoods would benefit from closing down side streets to
allow for more Al Fresco and a more community minded
atmosphere.



